
 

Dear Dave  

 

I just want to say thank you for all your help in planning and completing our extension of a 

bedroom and disabled bathroom. I found your work to be good and you did your best to help 

me in decisions that were made. It was unfortunate that the work had to be completed in the 

winter months (Tipperary Council) causing many delays due to the weather.  In general, we 

are both very happy with the extension and would recommend Dave Fitzgerald for similar 

building work. 

 

Kind regards 

Carol Rogers 


